OMMU Jisoamace:

Florida's Official Source for Responsible Use.

NOTIFICATION OF RESAMPLING AND RETESTING

Medical Marijuana Treatment Centers (MMTCs) are required to notify the OMMU if they are resampling and retesting a previously
failed Retail Batch from a Certified Marijuana Testing Laboratory (CMTL). Please complete this form and send to
OMMULABS@flhealth.gov prior to resampling and retesting by a CMTL.

MMTC Name and License
Number:

Date:

Product Name:

Product Type and
Description:

MMTC Retail Batch
Number:

Total Number of Final
Products in Retail Batch:

Total Weight or
Volume of Retail
Batch:

Location of Quarantined
Product Marked “Not for
Sale”:

Name of CMTL that
Performed Initial
Sampling and Testing:

Name of CMTL
Performing Resampling
and Retesting:

¢ A previously failed Retail Batch must pass two complete regulatory compliance tests using two new samples in order for the
Retail Batch to be eligible for dispensation by an MMTC.

« A previously failed Retail Batch may only be resampled and retested twice.

+« A previously failed Retail Batch that fails either retest must be disposed of in accordance with Rule 64-4.207, F.A.C., or
remediated, if permitted by Rule 64-4.213, F. A.C.

¢ An MMTC must provide two passing Certificates of Analysis for the previously failed Retail Batch to the OMMU via email
to OMMULABS@flhealth.gov prior to removing the Retail Batch from quarantine and transferring it to a dispensing facility.
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